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Comments: As a third generation Montanan and long time recreational user of the Seeley/ Swan area i want to

express my extreme opposition to the proposed Holland Lake upgrade/expansion. This proposed project

contradicts everything this area represents and is a step in the wrong direction. Montana and especially the

Seeley/Swan area does not need big private developments on Public Lands. Keep it as it was originally intended

years ago when the development was permitted. Montana does not need another development for the rich and

famous. 


